
 

 

 
 

Foundation Day Website updated and in Spanish, Japanese 
 
Michael Balcomb 
January 23, 2013 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Please visit the Foundation Day website at foundationday.unification.org/ on a CONTINUAL 

BASIS for registration (Holy Wine and Foundation Day Blessing) and updated information. 

 

The website now has a Spanish-language version, a Japanese-language version and new Frequently Asked 

Questions (FAQ) section. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Ministry Support 

 

 
 

 

 

 


